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TOWN OF SCHODACK - COUNTY OF RENSSELAER - STATE OF NEW YORK 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEAL May 14, 2018 

CALLED TO ORDER BY: CHAIRMAN CALARCO AT: 7 P.M. 

 

 

    PRESENT                                 MEMBERS ABSENT 

David Calarco, Chairman 

Ed Brewer 

Anthony Maier 

Lou Spada     

Attorney William Better, Esq.     

Nadine Fuda, Director of Planning and Zoning 

Melissa Knights, Assistant to the Director  

 

APPROVE MINUTES 

Maier moved, Spada seconded that the minutes be approved as amended 

4 Ayes. 0 Noes  

Ayes: Brewer, Calarco, Maier, Spada 

Oppose:  None 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -    

Nadine Fuda, Director, read the hearing notice(s) as published in the Troy Record on 

the following variance application(s) 

David Allen/ Monolith Solar published on May 5th 2018 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

public hearing open 7:00 p.m.                                            public hearing held open until  

                                                                                                  next meeting 

David Allen/Monolith Solar           Z773-18/RA/190.11-23.1 

257 Beaver Road 

Proposed – Solar Array Front yard Setback 

 

Andres Peterson, Monolith Solar and David Allen home owner were present for this 

meeting. 

 

Mr. Peterson spoke about the proposed distance and the current location of the solar 

array and that they are here looking for relief from the code for the current placement 

of the ground mount solar. 

 

After a discussion with Chairman Calarco and the board over the current location of the 

ground mount solar array and where it should have been, the applicant asked if this public 
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hearing be extended to the next meeting so they can review their options in moving the 

array to alleviate the variance site request to a lesser amount. 

 

All agreed to postpone to the next meeting on June 11, 2018. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

Calarco moved, Brewer seconded that the meeting be adjourned.  There being no 

objections, Chairman Calarco adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nadine Fuda 

Director of Planning & Zoning 

 

 

 

 

 

 


